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CARP has officially registered as a club at a new university in the great state of Texas. Thanks to the hard 

work of student leaders Y. Ogawa, M. Rivera, and C. Vasquez, CARP is officially registered at the 

University of Texas, Arlington. Already, CARP UTA has participated in the schools club fair, as well as 

hosted several CARP Talks. We are excited to see more great developments at UTA in the future! 

 

Testimony from Y. Ogawa, UTA CARP president: 

 

"I am truly honored to be able to start CARP at my 

school. I would like to thank our suppoers, faculty 

advisor, and CARP President Jinil Fleischman for 

greatly contributing to establishing CARP at UTA. 

We are just getting started, but I am sure there is 

going to be more progress in the future. Finally, I 

am very happy to have an official presence on 

campus to spread the culture of CARP which 

centers on divine principles. The future is bright!" 

 


